
It has been another fun week here at Norton Primary School. We would like to thank 
Friends of Norton School for arranging ‘Break the Rules Day’ today and continuing to raise 
money for our children despite the constraints of COVID. Today you raised £260.10 which 
will go towards enhancing our school playground; thank you. 

In school, things are really getting back to normal and the children are working hard and 
making incredible progress. Hopefully, we will soon be able to welcome visitors and par-
ents back into the school building and can start to open up sharing assemblies to the whole 
school community. We hold sharing assemblies for school children in school every Friday 
via zoom but we have really missed being together with parents to celebrate.  

 

We hope you all enjoy this bank holiday weekend. 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

A note from Mrs Farren…. 

 

Weekly News 
3rd May 2021 

 

Hot Dinner Menu week 3 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

 Bank Holiday   Meatballs 

 5 Bean Chilli 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

 Roast gammon 

 Veggie balls 

 Jacket Potato with Cheese 

Thursday Friday  

 Cottage pie 

 Broccoli cheese pasta 

 Jacket Potato with Tuna or 
Cheese 

 Fish Fingers 

 Southern style veggie burger 

 Jacket Potato with Baked Beans 

Please remember to keep  
your dinner money ac-

counts in credit 

Year 5 

Remember your 
swimming kits on 

Tuesday 

Break the Rules Day 

Wow!  

You raised £260.10 
when you broke the 

rules!! 



 

RAGS2RICHES COLLECTION 

18th May  

 

We have a Rag2Riches collection on 18th May.  Please drop off any bags 
off at the front of the village hall by 9am 

 

Please use any bags you have as due to Covid-19 bags will not be sent 
out this year.   

Items they do not accept 

Items they collect 


